From: Dan Gapic <gapicd@miltonhydro.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 8:51 AM

To: Birgit Armstrong <Birgit. Armstrong@oeb.ca>

Subject: OEB Draft Decision and Rate Order for Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. EB-2020-0039

Hi Birgit, we have had the opportunity to review the OEB’s 2021 IRM Draft Decision and Rate Order
for Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. (Milton Hydro) and the accompanying 2021 IRM Rate Generator
Model for accuracy and completeness. We identified what appears to be a typographical error on
Page 9 in the findings section in the first sentence of paragraph 3 which indicates:

The OEB is confirming the same expectation in this decision that it previously established in
Milton Hydro’s 2021 IRM decision.

| believe that the intent of the wording in the draft decision and rate order was to refer to the 2020
IRM decision from last years OEB IRM decision. | suggest the wording be changed to:

The OEB is confirming the same expectation in this decision that it previously established in
Milton Hydro’s 2020 IRM decision.

Other than this one minor typographical error, Milton Hydro has no further comments on the OEB’s
Draft Decision and Rate Order.

Regards,

Dan

Dan Gapic, CPA, CMA
Director, Requlatory Affairs
Milton Hydro Distribution Inc.
200 Chisholm Drive

Milton, Ontario

L9T 3G9

Cell Phone: (416) 819-6762

Email: dangapic@miltonhydro.com
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